

101 W. Pleasant St. Milwaukee, WI 53212



EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Gary Grunau Chairman Grucon group

Paul Mathews Vice Chairman Marcus Center for the Performing Arts

Jennifer Dettman Secretary Community Advocate

Edward Mordy Treasurer Milwaukee Riverwalk District

Marsha Sehler Assistant Secretary Uihlein/ Wilson Architects



DIRECTORS

Mike Bartels Bartels Management Services, Inc.

Bruce Block Renhart Boerner Van Deuren s.c.

Randy Bryant Milwaukee County Historical Society

Steve Costello BMO Harris Bradley Center

Joan Farrell Goodwill Industries

Angela Lueck Riverwalk Dentistry

Tom Miller Community Advocate

David Neville Beer Capitol Distributing

Sheldon Oppermann Compass Properties, LLC

> Marci Pelzer Time Warner Cable

Paul Upchurch VISIT Milwaukee

Joseph Weirick Spring Street Realty July 15, 2016

President Ashanti Hamilton City of Milwaukee Common Council 200 East Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: Commissioner Rocky Marcoux

Dear President Hamilton:

I am writing this letter to express our strong support for the reappointment of Rocky Marcoux as the Commissioner of the Department of City Development. Rocky has done an incredible job acting as a cheerleader for our city and a facilitator of projects. Over the last 4 years, he has become an even more energetic and proud city representative. He has put in countless hours working on behalf of all our people and areas. The result is a booming downtown and an improving neighborhood scene. He has done this in a fair and confidential way. What is particularly unique is his openness to innovative projects in our downtown and our neighborhoods. He is always there in a cooperative and encouraging way.

We need to keep Rocky on our team. It would be a very serious mistake to change leaders in the middle of a winning game. Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Gary Grunau Chairman

Milwaukee Riverwalk District